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Managua, March 24th, 2024 

 

Excellency 

Mrs. Katerina Sakellaropoulou 

President of the Hellenic Republic 

Athens 

 

Dear Madam President, 

 

On behalf of the People and Government of 

Reconciliation and National Unity of the 

Republic of Nicaragua, and on our own behalf, 

allow us to express our warmest congratulations 

to you, the People and Government of the Hellenic 

Republic, on the Commemoration of the 203rd 

Anniversary of Independence, this coming 25th 

of March. 

 

On this historic date, we reiterate our willingness 

to continue to strengthen the bonds of friendship 
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and solidarity that unite our peoples and 

governments. 

 

From our Nicaragua, Always Blessed and Always 

Free, our fraternal greetings to the Brotherly 

People of Greece. 

 

 

 

Daniel Ortega Saavedra      Rosario Murillo 


